
Look What’s Trending this week! 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
 
Wednesday 26th October  
Kinder Orientation 
Book Club (Issue 7) closes 
 
Thursday 27th October  
Music Showcase 
 
Wednesday 2nd November  
Kinder Orientation  
 
Wednesday 9th November  
Kinder Orientation   
 
Wednesday 16th November  
3 day Great Aussie Bush Camp 
 
Monday 28th November  
Year 5 Leadership Campaigning  Week 
K - 2 Excursion to Hunter Wetlands 
 
 
 
 

Before and After School Care  
Please call Will  
(Co-ordinator) 

0447 430 811 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments 

(POP)  

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 

Read-a-thon To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and school, we 
will be running a sponsored read-a-thon between Monday, 24/10/2022 and Monday, 
7/11/2022. Our students are encouraged to read age and reading level appropriate quality 
books or spend time being read to. We then ask that family members ‘sponsor ‘ the 
students for time allocated to reading or being read to. All funds raised will be used to 
purchase new books for the school library. The books will also be used in classrooms for 
independent reading and reading groups. Please support our read-a-thon so that your child 
has more books to read, share and enjoy.  

Music Showcase On Thursday our school is presenting ‘Music Showcase’. The day will 
feature musical performances by all students in all classes, including a number of solo acts. 
Our students have been rehearsing under the watchful eye of Mrs Jack, our music teacher, 
and they are primed to deliver on the day. Our parents and carers are invited to attend the 
performance, please bring a chair or blanket to sit on and be seated near the COLA area by 
9:45am. The beginning of the show, scheduled for 10am, is promising to be spectacular! 
See you Thursday. 

Kinder orientation The first of our three Kindergarten orientation sessions will be held on 
Wednesday. Our 2023 Kindergarten students will work with Mrs Hanks and Mrs Baker in 
rooms while their parents /carers will attend a workshop that will provide information about 
school procedures.  

Child protection Our child protection lessons will begin this week. Child protection is a 
component of the PD/H/PE syllabus and explores concepts including recognising reactions 
and body signals to safe and unsafe situations. The lessons are age appropriate and are 
delivered in a supportive environment.  Parents and carers have the choice of opting their 
child out of the lessons, please contact the office if you are considering this option.  

Scripture/Ethics and Non Scripture  Scripture, ethics and non scripture will recommence 
on Friday of Week 5. Please note that parents/carers have the option of choosing one of 
the three groups. It is timely to remind our families of the available choices, please contact 
the school if you require further information.  Students will attend the same group as 2021, 
unless notified in writing by a parent. 

Sporting Schools Coaches from Sporting Schools will be visiting our school mid term to 
conduct netball clinics  Our coaches will be demonstrating the key skills of the game and 
providing an opportunity for our students to practise their skills in a game environment. A 
key component of the program is the establishment of pathways and links with local 
sporting bodies that enable our students to join weekend teams. In readiness for the 
program, we have marked lines in our MPC.  

Working Bee Due to the weekend’s inclement weather, we were forced to postpone our 
scheduled working bee. Planned work for the day included the establishment of new garden 
beds, the creation of a worm farm and general maintenance of the area. The program is 
being funded by our sustainability grant and is being delivered in association with local 
horticulturist, Jesse from the Purple Pear Farm. We will reschedule our working bee when 
the weather is a little more predictable. 



 

P&C  Meeting -  
Monday 7th November 2022 at 6pm. (NEW TIME) 

Meetings will now be held in person at the school,  

   And for those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

 

The next P&C MeeƟng is scheduled for Monday 7th November 2022 at the NEW TIME of 6pm to be held in person at the school, and for 
those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

We would love to welcome all members of the school community to be involved ‐ parents, carers, grandparents. With a simple $1       
membership fee which can be provided to the school office, the canteen or now by Quickcliq (locate it under the uniforms tab!), you will be 
able to aƩend meeƟngs, receive minutes, and keep your finger on the pulse of our wonderful school! Don't worry being a part of the P&C 
doesn't mean you have to aƩend every meeƟng or hold a posiƟon! 

Any quesƟons regarding the P&C feel free to call the President Sharyn on 0402 543 627. We would love to see you all! 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 

   
Week 3 - Term 4, 2022 

Tuesday  25.10.2022  Help needed  

Wednesday 26.10.2022 Help needed 

Thursday 27.10.2022  Help needed 

Friday 28.10.2022           Help needed 
 

Online orders only using Quickly. If you would like to volunteer please contact Bec on 0413 771 181 or click on the link below to 

our online roster where you are able to sign up for days that you are available.        https://signup.com/go/ZBkQLdn  

Canteen News 

PBL  
We will be talking with students about …  

MPC (playing) 
Be aware of others 

Speak and act positively and politely 
Clean and pack away your belongings 

Own your actions 
Play fairly and by the rules 

Care for equipment and belongings 
Be a good sport 
Try your best 

Participate and include others 












